
BODIAM PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

TERM 4 2025 

WELCOME 

Welcome back to term 4. We hope you had a lovely half term week with your children 

and we look forward to hearing all about it. We have some great activities planned for 

your children this term and are excited to spend more time with them learning lots and 

having fun. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

We have world book day coming up on the 6th March and although we don’t expect you 

to send the children in all dressed up it would be nice if they choose a favourite book to 

bring and share with their friends if they would like to. We love our stories at Bodiam 

Preschool and really enjoy sharing new ones with each other. 

FUNDRAISING 

Just a reminder that we do have an easy fund-raising page. It is so easy to use when 

you shop online. Signing up only takes a few minutes, to get started go to  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ and enter Bodiam Preschool in the cause search 

bar. 

LUNCHES 

As always, we actively promote healthy eating, if you get stuck for healthy food ideas 

in lunch boxes just ask us for inspiration. Just as a reminder, party sausages and any 

fruit or vegetables which are smaller than a two pence piece, need to be chopped into 

either quarters or half as children can choke on these. 

SPARE CLOTHES 

The children all like playing outside whatever the weather so warm, spare clothes are a 

must, you could never send them in with too many. Thank you to all of you that send a 

spare bag in for the wet clothes, this really helps us to do our bit for landfill! 

 

KEY PERSON 

All the children have both a keyperson and a buddy who work with them. If you have 

any questions about your child’s development, please do ask for a meeting with one of 

them. During each term you will be sent home a copy of your child’s individual plan which 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


shows what activities we intend to be doing with them to support their learning. You will 

also be given the opportunity to do activities at home to share with us too.  

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Just a reminder that you can view our policies and procedures on our website 

https://www.bodiampreschool.co.uk/ . We will also be sending out information to 

parents and cares with regards to our funding for you reference. If you have any 

questions in relation to funding please just ask. 

BODIAM PRIMARY SCHOOL FUNDAY 

We work really closely with the primary school and would like to share that their Fun 

Day this year is on Saturday 5th July. There will be plenty of fun things to do for all the 

family, it is always a great hit and they raise some very important funds for the 

children of the school. We are also hoping to be there with a stall to raise funds for 

the preschool, so please keep the date in mind and come along to support us. 

SAD NEWS 

Very sadly Sadie has decided to leave us towards the end of this term. Sadie has been 

very valued and popular with us all. She has been a lovely Deputy and SENCO and we are 

all going to miss her greatly. We would like to thank her for all of her hard work and 

wish her well in whatever she decides to do in the future. Hopefully this isn’t going to 

be goodbye though, as she has agreed to be at the top of our bank staff list and she 

will be the first one on speed dial when we need cover. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

World Book Day 6th March 

Term 4 ends – 4th April 

Term 5 starts – 22nd April 

Term 5 ends – 23rd May 

Thank you all for your continued support and letting us look after your lovely children, 

we have so much fun.  

 

Mel  Sadie  Suzie and Vicki 
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